KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Charter Schools Oversight Committee Meeting

Thursday, September 4, 2008

1:45 p.m. – Homer High School Library
In attendance: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent

Bill Hatch, Committee Member

Sunni Hilts, Committee Member

Liz Downing, Committee Member

Mick Wykis, Kaleidoscope Charter School 
Misty Hamilton, Kaleidoscope Charter School 

Charlie Walsworth, West Homer Elementary

Kiki Abrahamson, Fireweed Academy Charter School

I. Approval of minutes

A. Committee reviewed summaries of June 2, 2008 meeting minutes and approved them to be posted on the District Web site.

II. Discussion of Kaleidoscope School of Arts and Sciences reapplication for charter.
A. Committee reviewed the application presented by Kaleidoscope and found it to be detailed and thorough. Board members also addressed numerous questions to Mick Wykis, Kaleidoscope Principal and received adequate answers. 
B. Committee reached consensus that The Charter School Committee will recommend that the charter reapplication of Kaleidoscope School of Arts and Sciences be forwarded to the State Board of Education with the addition of a narrative about their budgeting process and their audit report.

III. Meeting adjourned at 2:55 p.m.

